
From: Christian Engelstoft < >  

Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2025 6:55 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Tobi Elliott <telliott@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

Kristina Evans <kevans@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Dag Falck <dfalck@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Proposed bylaw 

 

Dear trustees. 

Once again, I will express my support for what was bylaw 122 which I believe reflects our OCP 

and the rural  life we want to live here on South Pender. 

 

Over the last two years we have heard a lot of talk about the flawed process of the previous 

trustees, which I do not agree with. 

 

During your very first meeting as trustees you blatantly rescinded bylaw 122 which of course 

were corrected as there had been no public procedure.  That clearly indicated your intent and 

should have prevented you from going any further with this issue during this trustee cycle. After 

that debacle you backpedaled and decided to go through the public procedure.  

 

You conveniently appointed  APC members that largely held your views.  If this is not stacking 

the cards in your favour little is.  

 

Considering that the majority of letters to you are in support of retaining what was bylaw 122, it 

is surprising that there is no option in the proposed bylaw for retaining bylaw 122 as is. 

 

Congratulations you outdid the previous trustees by a long shot.  

 

Now I am looking forward to hear how you will justify your decisions, and how those decisions 

reflect the community and further our OCP and rural living.  

 

Sincerely  

Christian Engelstoft 

 


